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TO

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF TAFISA

Dear colleagues,

On my behalf and on a half of Bulgarian Sport for All Association, we recommend
Prof. Daniela Dasheva, Dsc. to be nominated as a candidate for Board member of
TAFISA. Prof. Dasheva is a vice-president of Bulgarian Sport for All Association
so we believed that she is the most appropriate person and we fully support her.

Best regards, /// /

IREN TSVE
PRESIDENT OF BSfAA
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